Resurrection Conference
Society of St. Vincent de Paul
21060 SW Stafford Rd
November 2, 2016 Tualatin, OR 97062

Dear Friends and Fellow Parishioners,

Our parish’s Society of St. Vincent de Paul Conference has relied upon voluntary contributions from

parishioners like you to help feed nearly 242 families at Thanksgiving and to provide rent, utility, and
food assistance to families throughout the year. Resurrection Catholic Parish’s tradition of providing
these needed services to families continues this Thanksgiving and throughout the upcoming year.

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is asking you to support our ministry’s important mission by
making a voluntary contribution to our Annual Appeal.

From your generous support, Society of St. Vincent de Paul volunteers provide emergency assistance to
individuals and families in the form of food, rent and utility assistance. This assistance helps individuals
and families get through their time of need.

Volunteers from our parish’s Society of St. Vincent de Paul logged more than 2,930 volunteer hours and
drove more than 4,010 miles in providing assistance to individuals and families in need; demonstrating
the true spirit of stewardship. Our parish ministry:

e Delivered 15,415 pounds of food to 318 families;

e Provided 55 rent and utility payments to help families remain in their homes;

e Assisted 1,788 individuals;

e Judiciously administered $33,547 for mission needs — all donations went to families in need

The Annual Appeal of the Resurrection Catholic Parish Society of St. Vincent de Paul provides a
significant portion of the ministry’s resources needed to fund assistance requests in the coming year.
With your contribution, our ministry will be able to continue offering assistance to families in need to
help get them through a difficult period in their lives.

We have provided an envelope you can use to send your voluntary contribution to support our parish’s
efforts to fulfill our call as stewards in our community. No contribution is too small. Place the envelope
containing your donation in the Mass collection basket or send it to us via U.S. Mail. Your contribution
will be greatly appreciated and 100% of it will go directly to helping families in need.

In the spirit of “I Live a Steward’s Life,” the volunteers of the Resurrection Catholic Parish Society of St.
Vincent de Paul Conference extend to you our heartfelt thanks and for sharing with others.

omas Efank
President

PS: Please help us give help and hope, one person at a time. The words of thanks we hear from those we
serve extend to you, whose generosity makes it all possible.



